Sandra Chapman

From:

Sent:

To: Subject:	Kaleem Janjua RE: -24/00168/FUL - 3 Rectory Row
Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Follow up Flagged
Hi	
	mation. Unfortunately the block plan is not correct as we require the site location ne same footprint. Those that you have submitted do not.
Thanks	
Sandra	
From: Kaleem Janjua Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 To: Sandra Chapman <sandra.cha -="" -24="" 00168="" 3="" ful="" re:="" re<="" subject:="" th=""><th>apman@bracknell-forest.gov.uk></th></sandra.cha>	apman@bracknell-forest.gov.uk>
CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL	L. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.
Dear Sandra,	
Please find attached.	
Regards,	
M C S DESIGN Architectural Serv	vices
Kaleem Janjua B.Arch., HNC (Civ	il Engineering)
Planning Consultant	
Rivendell, 8A Priory Lane	
Bracknell	
Berkshire	
RG42 2JU	
http://mcsdesignservices.co.uk	
Tel/Fax:	

Sandra Chapman

27 March 2024 12:43

Mob:

From: Sandra Chapman < Sandra.Chapman@bracknell-forest.gov.uk >

Sent: 26 March 2024 11:14

To: Kaleem Janjua

Subject: RE: -24/00168/FUL - 3 Rectory Row

Hello

Thank you for your email.

Please can you amend the block plan so that it has the same footprint as the site location plan and use the attached form for Certificate B.

Thank you.

Regards

Sandra Chapman

Planning Technical Officer

From: Kaleem Janjua

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 6:10 PM

To: Sandra Chapman < Sandra. Chapman@bracknell-forest.gov.uk >

Cc: David Eagle

Subject: Re: -24/00168/FUL - 3 Rectory Row

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sandra,

Please find attached as requested.

I have emailed the cert b to asset management as the shop is leased from the council.

Regards,

M C S DESIGN Architectural Services

Kaleem Janjua B.Arch., HNC (Civil Engineering)

Planning Consultant

Rivendell, 8A Priory Lane

Bracknell

Berkshire

RG42 2JU

http://mcsdesignservices.co.uk
Tel/Fax:
Mob:
From: sandra.chapman@bracknell-forest.gov.uk <sandra.chapman@bracknell-forest.gov.uk></sandra.chapman@bracknell-forest.gov.uk>
Sent: 25 March 2024 15:43
To: Kaleem Janjua <
Subject: -24/00168/FUL - 3 Rectory Row
Please see attached in respect of the above application.
Regards
Sandra Chapman
Planning Technical Officer

This e-mail will be read by employees of the Council and all personal information will be dealt with in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation May 2018 and subsequent data protection laws. The views expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily the views or opinions of Bracknell Forest Council.
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the system manager. Email mail.administrator@bracknell-forest.gov.uk
This footnote also confirms that this e-mail has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. Although the Council has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free we advise that in keeping with good ICT practice the recipients should confirm this for themselves.
If you have a disability or long-term condition and require a 'reasonable adjustment' to communicate with us, please let us know by emailing customer.services@bracknell-forest.gov.uk or by telephoning us on 01344352000.

This e-mail will be read by employees of the Council and all personal information will be dealt with in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation May 2018 and subsequent data protection laws. The views expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily the views or opinions of Bracknell Forest Council.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the system manager. Email: mail.administrator@bracknell-forest.gov.uk

This footnote also confirms that this e-mail has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. Although the Council has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free we advise that in keeping with good ICT practice the recipients should confirm this for themselves.
If you have a disability or long-term condition and require a 'reasonable adjustment' to communicate with us, please let us know by emailing customer.services@bracknell-forest.gov.uk or by telephoning us on 01344352000.
